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New England Road in West Mifflin Borough, Allegheny County Closure Extended 
More time needed for bridge work as part of Mon/Fayette Expressway Project. 

 
The Pennsylvania Turnpike Commission wants to alert motorists that the temporary closure of 
New England Road in West Mifflin Borough, Allegheny County will be extended until the end of 
June due to significant rainfall delaying construction work.  
 
New England Road is closed between Camp Hollow Road and State Route 837 for crews to 
complete the initial bridge construction work that was delayed by inclement weather. 
 
Detour signs will be posted utilizing State Route 837, State Route 885 and the upper portion of 
New England Road. Local traffic will be permitted to enter the closed area. 
 
For more information about the Mon/Fayette Expressway PA Route 51 to I-376 Project visit 
www.paturnpike.com/monfayette. 
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